PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF CLASS 1 HAZARDOUS WASTE PERMIT MODIFICATION
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. Nashville, TN
U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY IDENTIFICATION NUMBER
TND981474125

Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. Nashville, TN
215 Whitsett Road
Nashville, TN 37210
TENNESSEE PERMIT NUMBER TNHW-160

Dear Mailing List Recipient:

Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. Nashville, TN is providing notice of the implementation of a Class
1 Modification in accordance with Tennessee Hazardous Waste Management Rule 0400-12-
01-.07(9)(c)5()(1)] for Permit Number TNHW-160 for the Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. Nashville,
TN, located on 215 Whitsett Road, Nashville, TN 37210, Davidson County.

A Class 1 Permit Modification was submitted to the Tennessee Department of Environment
and Conservation (TDEC), Division of Solid Waste Management (DSWM). The Class 1 Permit
Modification included the following modifications to Permit Number TNHW-160:

e Revisions to emergency contact list in the contingency plan for the listed facilities.

The modification was effective September 22, 2023.

Further information on this matter may be obtained by contacting Carl Williams, Safety-Kleen - Sr.
Environmental Compliance Manager, at (864) 879-0832. Additional information, opinions, and inquiries
may be directed to Ms. Beverly Philpot, Hazardous Waste Program Manager located at DSWM's
Central Office at the TN Tower, 312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 14th Floor, Nashville, TN 37243 (615-795-
1188), email Beverly.Philpot@tn.gov or fax 615-532-0938. When submitting comments, please note
the permit number on which you are commenting. The permittee’s compliance history during the life of
the permit being modified is available from the TDEC contact person.

Date Issued: February 28, 2024
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